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Community Decision Making Process on hiatus 
until New Year 

 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 2, Tsothóhrha/December 2015) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission would like to inform the community that Community Decision 
Making Process (CDMP) meetings are now officially on hiatus until the New Year. 
 
There are currently three laws that are in the Process:  
 

1. The proposed Kahnawà:ke Tobacco Law, which is currently using the CDMP’s 
‘Urgent Process’ provisions 
2. The proposed amendments to the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law which has, to 
this point, completed five meetings in the First Hearing phase  
3. The Kahnawà:ke Family Homes and Matrimonial Real Property Law, which 
was passed in December 2014 using the CDMP ‘Urgent Process.’  This law has 
been resubmitted to the KLCC, as is mandatory for laws passed using the Urgent 
Process,’ and is expected to enter the ‘Regular’ CDMP in 2016. 

 
To view any of the above, go to www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com, which is the 
KLCC website. 
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For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Interim Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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